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First name: Kale

Last name: Kudlacek

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am a hang glider pilot with 25 years of flying experience. As such I know how difficult it is to procure and new

foot launched flying sites due to legal, property, and other concerns. As such I hope that you to consider the

significant impact that revocation of this precious site to the non-motorized foot launched flying community

represents.

 

Our sport is a non-motorized very low-impact, highly aesthetic, activity that affords pilots incredible vantage

points from which to appreciate the beauty of our natural environment and parks. Please consider the value of

this site to our flying friends and neighbors when deciding the fate of this part of the Salmon-Challis Forest. 

 

I appreciate everything you do to preserve the parks for all to enjoy and hope that you are able to balance your

preservation goals with the our desire to preserve what is a very special flying site for the foot launched flying

community. Sites like King are irreplaceable to us and increasingly rare.

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

 

Best regards

 

Kale Kudlacek

Hang Gldier Pilot - USHGPA#63920

HIII rating

 

 


